
Young Adult Camp 
Ms. Bigos, Ms. Stice, Mr. Baier & 
Jr. Counselors Michael & Bradley 
 

The Young Adult camp has come to a close; however, 
the memories we have made will last us a lifetime.  We 
have enjoyed the beach, park, the “PIT”, and some 
awesome field trips. The campers have shared 
experiences this summer beyond their wildest dreams.  
They have grown individually and have made some 
great friendships. They have climbed rock walls, been to the everglades, driven GO Karts, 
played laser tag, and had a blast at Rapids. In addition to field trips, the campers enjoyed 
working out and playing sports.  We played basketball, dodge ball, kick ball, and volleyball.  
The campers also improved their physical fitness.  We increased our laps around the park, 
along with the number of sit-ups, push-ups, and conditioning by 85% since the beginning 
of the summer.  It has been a pleasure to work with each of the campers. We thank you for 
spending this amazing summer with us! 

 
 
Overnight Camp 
Mrs. Flores, Mr. Maynard, Mr. Lieberman 
Jr. Counselors Michael & Erica 
 
Last week, we spent our time in Disney World with 
the campers. It was a wonderful experience.  We 
visited all four major theme parks and the kids 
had a wonderful time. They had fun looking for 
hidden Mickeys and riding the rollercoasters. We 
spent the weekend playing laser tag and relaxing. 
We also got caught up on some laundry. This week 
is our last week together. It is with heavy hearts 
that we say goodbye and return the campers to you and your home.  Thank you so 
much for letting us spend these weeks with them. It has been an honor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                          Week Six 
         08/01/08 

     “Rock Star Revival” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 

What an amazing summer! Thanks for the memories!! 



Group 1 – “School of Fish” 
Ms. Motta, Ms. Rodriguez, & Jr. Counselor Alex 
 

The last week of camp was absolutely Rockin’!  The week 
started off great with all of us dressing up for Crazy Tie 
Day and making our very own binoculars.  Swimming was 
a number one hit, as always.  Wednesday Stevie Ray 
Vaughan, among others, made an appearance in our 
Room for Rock Star Day.  We had an awesome time 
during the Bar-B-Que and at the Water Sports activities.  
We had great fun participating in the Water Balloon toss and then cooling off by gently 
hitting each other with the balloons.  The piñata, the limbo, and the Awards Ceremony were 
the highlights of Color War this week.  The Fish of Room 1 all made their very own 
aquariums to finish out the Summer School of Fish!  We have made great friends this 
summer.  We are looking forward to enjoying the rest of our summer and coming back to 
Camp Kentwood next year! 

Group 3 – “The Rock Stars”  
Mr. Malka, Ms. Knatz, & Jr. Counselor Gio  
 

Our time here at Camp Kentwood has come to a close.  We 
have had a great time this summer and are sad to see it 
end.  Camp has given us friendships, fun trips, and many 
memories.  This week we got to rock out as rock stars, bat 
at a piñata, and play our “knock hockey”. We swam in the 
pool and had a blast like always. Monday was Crazy Tie 
Day; not only did we get to wear one from home, we even got to make one at camp. We 
wrote our own camp song and performed it in front of an audience. What a hit!  Water 
sports were also a lot of fun as we got wet from the throwing of water balloons.   We also 
had a great time riding the water slide on the last day of camp.  As the week came to an 
end we had a Bar-B-Que to celebrate the great memories of Camp Kentwood and the 
friendships that we have made.  Rock on, Rock Stars! 

Group 2 – “Space Cadets” 
Mr. Trujillo, Ms. Dillon, & Jr. Counselor Josh  
 
The last week of camp for the Space Cadets 
blasted off into a whole lot of fun! We started 
out the week wearing our “crazy ties” and 
making super cool alien masks.  The campers 
made awesome guitars to wear while performing 
our camp song. We sang our song dressed up as 
rock stars, won first place, and earned a pizza 
party! We were so excited and proud of 
ourselves. The Space Cadets cooled off from the heat on Water Sports day and had a 
great time. We ended our last day of camp with a Bar-B-Que, awards ceremony, and 
a 24-foot water slide. Room 2 had an amazing time this week and it was a great way 
to end camp. We are going to miss our Space Cadets! 
 
 

Group 4 – “AeroHeart Army Band”  
Mr.  Manriquez, Ms. Drummond, 
& Jr. Counselors Chris & Nick 
 

The AeroHeart Army had a wild and crazy week. The 
week started with the campers sporting their crazy ties, 
either brought from home or made at camp.  The 
campers also created their own dog tags to wear during 
Color War. Color War was great fun as they did the 
limbo, took some swings at the piñata, and participated 
in the baby bottle feeding contest. The Rock Star 
Revival was a rockin’ good time as the campers partied like rock stars.  We had the opportunity 
to hear our bandmate Ryan play his guitar for us.  This was followed by the campers performing 
the camp song they wrote, “I like Kentwood Camp” for every one. Swimming was fun, but 
getting wet during this week’s water play was even more fun. Summer camp ended with an 
award’s ceremony and great Bar-B-Que. Camp was great this year and although we are sad to 
go, we look forward to a fun and productive school year. See you next summer! 
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